
STATE OF IOWA 
 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
 

UTILITIES BOARD 
 
 
IN RE: 
 
ANNUAL REPORTS 
 

 
 

DOCKET NO. A-2019-0001, 
RMU-2016-0036 

 
ORDER SETTING COMMENT SUBMISSION DEADLINES 

 
(Issued August 14, 2019) 

 

  On August 8 and 9, 2019, the Utilities Board (Board) staff held a technical 

conference to allow all interested parties the opportunity to review the annual report 

forms with staff to identify potential revisions.  During the technical conference, Board 

staff and stakeholders determined that the submission of additional written comments 

would be beneficial.  The Board will set dates for the submission of additional 

comments.  

ORDERING CLAUSES 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:  

1. Initial post-technical conference comments concerning potential 

changes to the annual report forms may be filed on or before August 30, 2019. 
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2. Reply comments may be filed on or before September 13, 2019. 

UTILITIES BOARD 
 
 
 
      /s/ Geri D. Huser    
 
 
 
      /s/ Nick Wagner    
ATTEST: 
 
 
/s/ Kelsie Vanderflute   /s/ Richard W. Lozier, Jr.   
 
Dated at Des Moines, Iowa, this 14th day of August, 2019. 
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